
FACULTY BOARD OF STUDIES 

STATEMENT OF POLICY 

Dear fellow Students,  

My name is Sarah Cassar, and I am currently an Undergraduate Student completing my final Semester 

in Bachelor of Food Science, Health and Nutrition. I am committed and determined to take on the 

major position as Student Board of Faculty during the time I will be completing my Honours in Food 

Science.   

To be assigned this opportunity as a Student Representative of the Faculty, I will actively and closely 

monitor major policies existing and in development, ensuring they are in line with Student 

preferences.  

Taking on this position, I am willing to address all responsibilities that may arise in order to build a 

strong network between the Board and Students. Students and the Board will have constant 

opportunity to exchange and receive feedback in specific areas of the Faculty, in order to allow the 

Board and Students to connect on a regular, accessible basis.  

I would greatly appreciate your vote and will be extremely honoured to represent my fellow Students 

at every given opportunity to my utmost ability, acknowledging Students’ academic achievements as 

well as to ensure the facilities at the Faculty provides Students in developing their knowledge towards 

their career path.  

Kind Regards,  

Sarah Cassar  


